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Dates to  
Remember 

 

Term 4 

 

Week 7 

25 November 

Second Upper Primary 
Aquatics Day 

 

Week 8 

30 November 

Yr 6 Transition visit  to 
PGHS 

 

1 December 

Yr 7 Transition visit  to 
PGHS 

 

2 December 

Yr 6 Transition  visit to 
PGHS 

 

Year 6  
Graduation 

 

3 December 

Yr 7 Transition visit  to 
PGHS 

 

Week 9 

9 December 

Year 7  
Graduation 

Leadership News 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
It is a very busy and emotional time for some of our school community in the next few 

weeks.  On Thursday the 2
nd

 December we will be farewelling our Year 6  students at the 

Year 6 Graduation to be held at The Pines School.  Then a week later it is the Year 7 

students  turn to  be  farewelled.  The children are  both  excited and a little apprehensive 

by the move to the “big” school.   The high schools have done a wonderful job in         

organising multiple transition visits for our students so that they become more familiar 

with next year’s routines. 
 

There will be two more transition visits for our students going to Parafield Gardens High 

School during Week 8.   All parents should have that  information. 
 

We are very thankful to our school community for the support and cooperation we have 

received during the year.  Everyone has worked  towards successfully continuing with the 

learning program for our children. 
 

  

We would like to invite all families to continue to donate    

non-perishable items for our School Community Food     

Cupboard.  This cupboard has helped to support many     

families who are struggling with emergency food.                        

We are looking for non-perishable items like: 

Cans of fruit, soup, baked beans, vegetables etc. Pasta or 

rice, cereal, noodles and pasta sauce. Biscuits, sweet,        

savoury, museli bars and dried fruit. 

 

 

At school there are 3 boxes labelled 

Food  Donations for you  to place your items in.  One box 

will be in the front office, the other box will be just through the 

doors on the school side of the front office by the new notice 

board.  Now there is one in OSHC       building. 

Times continue to be hard and we want you to know that we are 

there for each other at The Pines School.  We understand it is 

sometimes easier to give than to receive but we  encourage   

families to come and talk to someone at school if you are     

struggling, so we can support you discreetly. 

 





 



 



 



 



 



 






